
( Typ ewri tt en) 
Dr. William Osler, 

No. 1 West Franklin Street. 

Dear 0: -

( Dr • H. V. Ogden) 
C v·Y-11 7 I ff. "'f 

Baltimore, Dec. 3ist, 1892. 

Many thanks for your kind remembrance of us. I have just returned 
from a three days stay in Toronto. All are very well. Vlay and Mrs. Franci a 
were asking for you. I saw the Lockes and Malloch in Hamilton. 

Senn must be an old fool. I never intimated that I had any inten­
tion of leaving. The papers in Canada have been full of my reraoval to t;lon­
tree.l at a big salary, but as you will see by the papers, we have just com­
pleted our additional endowment of half a million and we shall proceed at 
9nce with the organization of our school . 

With best wishes for the New Year. 
Sincerely yours, 

Wm . Osler. 
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